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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the COMMITTEE OFTHE WHOLE meeting scheduled for Monday,

June 1st, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council at City Hall, 340 Spokane Street has been

cancelled, as per the City of Kimberley Procedure Bylaw No. 2598,2018 section 8.4 (b) "The

Corporate Officer, in consultation with the Mayor and Chief Administrative Officer, is

authorized to cancel or postpone a regular Council or Committee of the Whole and establish

a different day, time or location for that meeting, in the case of insufficient business on the

agenda to justify holding a meeting."

Dated this 20th day of May, 2020.
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Maryse Lefoux
Corporate Officer


